
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Friday, February 26, 2021 12:13:43 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2021 10:02 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-26

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Clement Raby

-- Phone --

-- Company --
2519989

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am owner of a cabin located at 
My concern is that of the DELIVERY FEE which is over and above the Electricity charge. Currently I am charged a
delivery fee of 143.51.
If cabin owners will be charged on residential rate, will the Delivery Fee be eliminated?  If not why? If not will the
delivery fee increase?

-- Attachment --

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



